GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
Ministry of Textile Industry

F. No 1(1) RDACELL/2012-115

Islamabad: Thursday, 22" March, 2012
Subject: CUSTOM RELATED BUDGET PROPOSAL FOR THE FINANCIAL
YEARS -

This is with reference to Federal Board of Revenue's letter C.No.6(1)/2012-
CB/39905-R dated 16" March 2012 on the subject. You are requested to send your

proposals specifically related to the following:

« Improvements in Pakistan Custom Tariff through tariff rationalization
e |[Improvements in International Custom rules and procedure for import/export

e Any other specific proposal relating to trade facilitation measure

2 Please submit your input by 2" April, 2012 preferably through email to

customs bp 2012@fbr.gov.pk and manager.fa@rdacell.com. Instructions for

submission of proposals and related forms can be downloaded from the following link.

http://fbr.qov.pk/ShowArticle aspx?view=Article&Action|D=682&Article| D=

1. Go to FBER website
2. Go to Custom Section

3. Click Budget Proposals (new)

Manager
Ph: 051-9216008 - 9242147
Email: manager.fa@rdacell.com

All Textile Associations/ Chambers,
CC:
PS to Secretary,

Director RDA Cell,
Joint Secretary (Policy),

2nd Floor, Federal Cooperative Building, G-5/2, Islamabad-PAKISTAN



